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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Curriculum Enrichment Day – Thursday 3rd April 
 

We are looking forward to our trip to Thames Young Mariners.  In order for the children to enjoy the trip, they 
will need to bring the items listed in the ‘What to bring’ section below. 

 

Where  Thames Young Mariners Outdoor Education Centre, Riverside Drive, Richmond, 
Surrey, TW10 7RX 

When  Thursday, 3rd April 

 Leave school at 9:00am 

 Return to school at 4:30pm (collect from bottom gate as usual) 

What We have been advised by Thames Young Mariners that they no longer run 3 activities for 
school visits.  However, this means that the children will have longer to enjoy the 2 
activities listed below.  

- Kayaking – learn how to use a single kayak by playing fun games in the water.  

- Raft building – work as a team to build the best raft and test it on the water.  

All the sessions are supervised by trained members of Surrey Outdoor Learning 
Development (SOLD) staff. 

What to bring On Thursday 3rd April, please bring in a spare set of clothes in a named plastic bag: 
 

- 1 old pair of tracksuit bottoms   

- 1 old t-shirt 

- 1 sweatshirt 

- 1 pair of old trainers/plimsolls 

- 1 towel 

- A packed lunch in a named plastic bag (no nuts or fizzy drinks) 
 

On the day of the trip, your child should wear to school an old pair of trousers/shorts, 
an old t-shirt and a sweatshirt.  
 
Please make sure your child brings a suitable hat and sunscreen if necessary.  

 
If you have any questions or queries, please remember to speak directly to the office or your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
         

The Year 4 Team 
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